
SLTPD searching for vehicle,
suspect

A vehicle that looks like this is
being sought by SLTPD.

The South Lake Tahoe Police Department still has not located
the person believed to be responsible for the shooting death
of a local man on June 11.

Police are looking for a a light colored Pontiac Aztec that
the suspect is believed to have fled in.

Gregory Mitchoff, 62, died from multiple gunshot wounds. He
was found in the 3600 block of Spruce Ave. 

Anyone  with  information  is  asked  to  call  SLTPD  at
530.542.6110.  

South Lake Tahoe Secret Witness is offering a $2,500 reward
for anyone who provides information leading to the conviction
of  the  perpetrators  of  this  crime.  Secret  Witness  can  be
reached at 530.541.6800.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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